Ryton and Grindle Parish Council

Chair: 									      Clerk:
Allan Amey							 	      Mrs Penny Brasenell
									      The Larches,Longville
     Much Wenlock,TF136EA
      01694 771892

To All Ryton and Grindle Electors

You are hereby invited to attend the Annual Meeting of Ryton and Grindle Parish, to be held in St Andrews Church, at 7:30 pm on Wednesday 2nd May 2018. The business to be transacted at that meeting is shown in the Agenda below. 

Dated this 28th April 2018

Penny Brasenell
Clerk to the Parish Council 


AGENDA

1.	Introduction and welcome from Cllr Allan Amey, Chair of Ryton and Grindle Parish Council

2	Apologies for Absence

3.   	Reports
	a)  Ryton and Grindle Parish Council Report for 2017/18 – Cllr Allan Amey
[bookmark: _GoBack]	b)  Communications and Website report – Parish Clerk Penny Brasenell
	c)  Environmental Report – Cllr Allan Amey
	d)	Grindle House Farm Report – Cllr Mark Dady
	e)  Shropshire Council Report – Cllr Michael Wood and Ian Kilby (Planning Services Manager)

4.	Public Forum – opportunity to raise any issues of concern or interest relating to Ryton and Grindle Parish

5.	Close of meeting



									
